MEMORANDUM

TO:


Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Board Members

Dr. Randy Poe

FROM:

Jim Detwiler, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:
April 3, 2018
RE:
Memorandum of Agreement between Kentucky Environmental Education Council (KEEC) and Ockerman Middle School through Boone County Board of Education
________________________________________________________________________________

Ockerman Middle School has received a grant for up to $1000.00 to support a water quality or conservation project through the Kentucky Green and Healthy Schools Mini-grant Watershed Project program.  If expenditures exceed the grant amount, Ockerman Middle School will pay those expenses.
.
I recommend that this Memorandum of Agreement be approved by the Board of Education.
